## KAWARTHA PINE RIDGE DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 1994 Fisher Drive, Peterborough, ON K9J 6X6

KAWARTHA PINE RIDGE DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

Telephone (705) 742-9773 / 1-877-741-4577 toll-free

General Fax (705) 742-7801

## **MEMORANDUM**

**TO:** School Council Chairpersons

**CC:** School Principals

Trustees

Senior Administration

**FROM:** April Foster, Senior Manager, Financial Systems, Reporting and Payroll

Services

**DATE:** October 12, 2021

**RE:** Parents Reaching Out Grants – Applications

We are pleased to announce that the **2021-22 application process for PRO Grant** funding is now open! Please complete the template attached to the email. You can also find it provided through the link here: Parents Reaching Out Grants.pdf and submit the application for consideration by December 6, 2021.

If you are using Google Chrome and receive an error message upon clicking on the application link, please use the instructions below to open the document.

Form Not Opening Instructions.pdf

KPRDSB has received \$36,393.00 in Pro Grant Funding for the 2021-2022 year. Applications that meet the criteria will be eligible for funding. Funding will be dependent on the number of eligible applications received and may be capped at \$1,000.

More information, including the criteria and online application form, is available on our board's website at <a href="http://kprdsb.ca/en/our\_schools/getinvolved/parentinvolvement.html">http://kprdsb.ca/en/our\_schools/getinvolved/parentinvolvement.html</a>.

If you have any questions, please reach out to Jennifer Stephen, Supervisor, School Business Office Operations (jennifer\_stephen@kprdsb.ca).

Thank you,